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Didcot Town Council

Community Litter Pick 

“I think it is a lovely idea
for people to get
together and it’s good
for the community to
help out. 

I sometimes litter pick in
my own spare time but
now I have met some
like -minded people and
look forward to the next
one.”   

-Didcot Resident 

‘’Good for the
community to
help out”

31st July 2024

Litter collected in 2023

A Community Litter Pick
is organised annually by
Didcot Town Council
and this year we had a
great turn out. 

The litter pick was held on  
Wednesday 31st July and
residents volunteered their
time to help clean up Edmonds
Park. 

,The litter picks are a great
way to get involved in
community activities. 

If you would like to sign up for
the next one, due to be held
next Summer Holidays, please
email events@didcot.gov.uk. 

If you would like any more information about
the newsletter or any of its contents, please
email events@didcot.gov.uk

Two of our helpful volunteers


